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The Group Services Committee met in July and August to continue work on 
upgrading the Area’s G.S.R. support program. Progress is limited by the 
small number of volunteers available. The hope is to have at least two 
modules posted before the end of the year and the full complement of 
modules completed during Panel 71. 
 
Overview of the program. 
A series of self-paced learning modules. Each stand-alone module can be 
self-administered or provide the content for an in-person or on-line GSR 
workshop. Each will include a formal presentation of the core material, a 
panel of GSRs sharing their experience with the material, and participant 
reflection questions. 
 
Modules for the new GSR. Preliminary. 1. Getting Started. Role and 
expectations of a GSR. 2. Getting Registered. A step-by-step tutorial on how 
to register new groups and G.S.R.s. 3. Understanding the Area Service 
Structure. 4. Attending Your First Assembly.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
Stephen S. 
Group Services Chair 


